
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/1/2017 10:27:41 AM
Subject: Fw: Message for Lt. Governor

Please see what time they'll be in. We could squeeze them in at 11:20, but he needs to leave after the LGOA 
visit.


From: Cogdill, Lily 
Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2017 10:25 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Message for Lt. Governor 
 
Robin Mosely has a group of 20 people that will be touring the Statehouse tomorrow, 11/2, and would like to know if 
the Lt. Governor would be available to speak to them or at least see his office. This group is from Anderson and is 
affiliated with Anderson University. Robin can be reached at 803-781-5321 or Robin1030@bellsouth.net.
 
 

Lily Cogdill
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
1301 Geverais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.9875
lcogdill@aging.sc.gov
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